AGENDA ITEM
Number: 05-02

Review of Faculty Handbook Guidelines Regarding Faculty Sabbaticals
(proposed new language)

The following language “no fewer than six academic sabbatical leaves shall be available
each year,” is included in the existing document therefore should not be included as a part
of the proposed new language. The proposed new language should state “and no fewer
than 80 percent of applications up to a total of 15, shall be granted,” and that “The
Sabbatical Committee shall give to unsuccessful applicants a brief narrative
outlining the strengths and weaknesses of their sabbatical proposals.”



